
Morgan Mattison
Resident

Dear Committee Members, 
As a Maine citizen, I call upon you to stand up for the people of Maine and support this bill 
that will put, at minimum a 5 year hold, on the Covid mandate. Maine cannot continue down 
this dangerous path, dangerous in numerous ways, that are beginning to have the light shed 
on them. 
It is imperative Maine citizens are supported by his/her representatives and I call on you to 
halt these mandates. 
Sincerely,
Morgan Mattson 


